From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Bird Song Park - 2021 Foothills Blvd

From: Eunice Crossley <*Redacted*>

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 9:07 AM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Bird Song Park - 2021 Foothills Blvd

To Whom It May Concern:
I am in support of "Bird Song Park" becoming a parkland

Eunice Crossley

Administrative Assistant

Traxler Haines Barristers & Solicitors
614-1488 4th Avenue

Prince George, BC, V2L 4Y2
*Redacted*



